
Mr John Connolly 
Infrastructure Development Manager 
Bord na Mona plc 
Leabeg 
Tullamore 
CO Offaly 

7‘h May 2009 Reg No: WO20 1-02 

Dear Mr Connolly 

I refer to your correspondence of the 16th April2009 received by the Agency on 16‘h April 
2009 in respect of your existing licence. 

The Agency has considered your request for a Technical Amendment to your existing 
licence Register no. WO201-02 

I am to advise that the Agency has amended your existing Licence Reg. No. WO201-02 
under Section 42B(l)(b) of the Waste Management Acts 1996 to 2008 to incorporate the 
changes as outlined in the attached “Technical Amendment A” document. The 
amendment shall be read in conjunction with and attached to your existing licence, Reg. 
NO. WO201-02. 

If you have any further queries please contact Damien Masterson who can be contacted at 
the following telephone number 053-9 160600. 

Yours sincerely, 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl. 


